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AVITROL(R)

PIGEON MIX

A CONCENTRATED BAIT FOR THE CONTROL OF FERAL PIGEONS IN, ON OR IN
 THE AREA OF STRUCTURES, NESTING AND ROOSTING AREAS.

RESTRICTED

GUARANTEE:

4-AMINOPYRIDINE.....................0.5%

REG.NO.12344 P.C.P. ACT

DANGER: POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: KILOS

MANUFACTURED BY
SANEX INC.

2695 SLOUGH STREET,
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L4T 1G2

BRANCHES THROUGHOUT NORTH AMERICA

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NATURE OF RESTRICTION: This product is to be used in the manner
authorized - provincial and federal regulations are in effect. 
For use by, or under the supervision of government agencies or
pest control operators.  Not for sale to the public.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Avitrol bait is a pesticide for the control
of feral pigeons.  It is composed of a choice pigeon food
impregnated with the bird management chemical 4- Aminopyridine. 
Ready-to-use Avitrol bait minimizes the possibility of distress



symptoms which can occur when more than a sufficient quantity of
Avitrol is ingested.  Best results for the control of pigeons are
obtained when a large portion of the flock is affected mildly. 
When properly administered few birds exhibit distress symptoms
and little mortality occurs.

Prefeeding with untreated whole corn of the same appearance as
the Avitrol carrier is usually essential to the effective
deterrence of birds.  Careful observation of bird habits should
be made to establish proper feeding locations where no desirable
or protected bird species are present that may be able to feed on
Avitrol Whole Corn.  After pest bird feeding is established,
immediately replace untreated grain with Avitrol as directed
below.

For the control of pigeons in urban areas violent flock alarming
reactions produced by Avitrol which can be lethal are not
generally desirable or necessary.  To obtain minimum  mortality
the Avitrol Whole Corn should be thoroughly mixed with 29 parts
of similar untreated whole corn.  Using protective gloves, apply
1.4-1.8 kg of blended bait in high locations on buildings and
ledges where prefeeding has been established. Repeat treatment
until bird numbers have been reduced to acceptable levels on the
premises.  Properly dispose of dead birds.

AVITROL MUST NOT BE EXPOSED IN ANY MANNER THAT MAY ENDANGER
DESIRABLE AND PROTECTED BIRD SPECIES.  IF THERE IS A QUESTION OF
SUCH HAZARD, CONSULT LOCAL, PROVINCIAL AND FEDERAL GAME
AUTHORITIES BEFORE UNDERTAKING BIRD MANAGEMENT WITH AVITROL,
INVESTIGATE LOCAL LAWS THAT MAY PROHIBIT THE USE OF ANY TOXIC
CHEMICAL IN BIRD CONTROL.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of children and pets.  May produce
toxic symptoms if swallowed or by contact with the skin.  Handle
with protective gloves.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water
after handling, before eating or smoking.  Change to clean
clothing after handling.  Do not feed to livestock or chickens. 
Do not mix grain for livestock feed or for human consumption.  Do
not contaminate streams, lakes or ponds with this material.  Do
not allow this material to remain in unprotected places after
control measures are completed.  Do not use where food (grain or
meat) will become contaminated.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, induce vomiting by inserting the finger
into the throat area of the affected individual.  Have patient
lie down and be quiet.  Call a physician at once.

NOTE TO PHYSICIAN: Stomach lavage.

DISPOSAL PROCEDURE: Do not reuse empty container.  Destroy it by



burying with waste or burning.  Stay away from smoke or fumes.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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